
 

57 Pine Avenue, Melville 

Hamilton 3206 

Phone: (07) 843 6554 

Email:  info@stpius.school.nz 

Website: www.stpius.school.nz 

 Mission Statement 

To Learn Love 

To Learn Wisdom 

The Way We Are 

P rincipal’s Message  

Tena Koutou Katoa, 

Week 2 and the weather is unseasonably warm, muggy 

and with plenty of rain. 

Just a reminder—PLEASE do not drive down the drive 

before or after school unless you have business at the 

office or you have permission to drive down or to collect a 

sick child. However you are welcome to walk down to the 

school to pick your child up as we have lifted the covid 

restrictions.  

Communication with teachers:  The teachers are more 

than happy to talk with you about your child. After school 

is a better time. If you have concerns it is best to organise 

a time with the teacher, that way they can give you more time. Just a reminder that all our families have 

access to Seesaw so keep an eye on Seesaw as the teachers use this to post your child’s work and send 

messages. It would be good to see more parents connecting and interacting with this platform.   

 

Ma te Atua e manaaki  

Jane Rutherford   

IMPORTANT DATES 

May 4th Opening School Mass 

11th  Board of Trustees Meeting 7pm 

12th   Mother’s Day Assembly 

  School Disco  

18th   School Mass     

31st   School Cross Country 

SCHOOL PHOTOS ARE NOW 16TH JUNE 

St Pius X Catholic School 

Te Kura O Hato Paea 
Newsletter Week 2 Term 2 
Thursday 4th May 2023 

Friday 12th May:   

The disco is in our school Hall starting 5:30pm until 6:30pm for Years 1-4  

and 6:45pm to 8:00pm for Years 5-8. Footsteps will be running it as in  

other years. Gold coin donation please to help with costs. 

Drinks $1.50 and sausage sizzle $2.50 available.  

Glow sticks $1 

 

Gracious and merciful God of all creation, You made us to live together 

in communities. We are nothing without relationships. You have given 

us the virtue of empathy to ensure that we are able to identify with and 

feel other people's concerns. 



Happy Birthday from  

everyone at St Pius X 

MAY 

5th—Jade—Kakapo 

 

Friday—12th May 

Mother’s Day Assembly is at 

2.10pm in the school hall.  

Hope to see you there 

Winter Uniform 

 

Girls        Boys 

Tunic       Grey shorts 

Royal blue long sleeved polo shirt  Royal blue long sleeved polo shirt 

Royal blue zip tunic sweatshirt  Royal blue zip tunic sweatshirt 

Grey socks with royal blue stripes  Grey socks with royal blue stripes 

Black, flat, plain shoes    Black, flat, plain shoes 

Black bike shorts     School Beanies are optional.  

Please make sure your children have adequate wet weather gear.  

 

                    
                             
                           
                            
                            
                              
                                 
                                
                              
                                
                    
                          
                  
                         
                     
                     
                     
                 
                  
                
                        
                        



The Senior Leadership Team from the New 

Melville School would like to invite you, your 

staff, students and whānau to our next 

community meeting where we will be announcing 

our name, introducing our middle leaders and 

explaining our enrolment process. 

 

The meeting will be held at the Glenview Club on 

Monday 22 May at 6pm.   

We would love to see you there. 


